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Dear Sirs, 
  
Further to the above matter and to an industry response issued by the IFIA on Friday November 
10th.   
  
I wish to confirm on behalf of RBC Investor Services Ireland Limited that we support the views 
contained within the IFIA's response. 
  
Kind regards 
Darren 
  

  

Darren Gorman 
Director, Enterprise Compliance 

Compliance  
RBC Investor & Treasury Services 

 


